
Queens Civic Congress
Invites you to

Mayoral Control of NYC Schools: 
Extend it?  End it?  Change it?

Monday, February 2, 2009 at 8:00 p.m.
at  Queens County Farm Museum, 

72-50 Little Neck Parkway
[¼ mile north of Union Tpke.]

A Panel featuring:
Dina Paul Parks, Senior Policy Advisor to Deputy 
Mayor for Education and Community Development
Carmen Alvarez, UFT Vice-President for Special 

Education & Co-chair, UFT Governance Task Force
Phyliss Bullion, Council of Supervisors & Administrators
Leonie Haimson, Executive Director, Class Size Matters

April Humphrey, Campaign for Better Schools
Rob Caloras, Pres., Dist. 26 Community Education Council

Moderated by Liz Green, Gotham Schools
Please note that the doors to the public will open at 7:25 p.m.

Program Chaired by QCC Vice President Edwin Westley

A scheduled meeting of the Queens Civic Congress Executive Committee open to all Queens 
Civic Congress members precedes this public forum at 7:00 p.m. through (not later than) 8:00 

p.m. Queens Civic Congress members who wish to add an agenda item, please call Corey Bearak 
(343-6779) or email Bearak@aol.com at least 24 hours in advance. 

*Refreshments*
RSVP: (718) 343-6779  or  email  Bearak@aol.com  (through February 1)

for more information on the Queens Civic Congress, go to www.queensciviccongress.org


